
 

Price Increase Announcement 

June 17, 2024 
 

To Our Valued Customers: 

We have seen a deterioration of pricing across all markets that is unsustainable. The lack of 

price relief from the steel mills requires a price increase across all markets effective 

immediately. Mill Steel Framing will implement a minimum price increase of 10% on all products 

on July 17th, 2024. 

 

We will honor all active quotes in accordance with our current quote policy and will be adhering 

100% to our quote policy. New price sheets will be sent out following this announcement. We 

greatly appreciate your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

Mill Steel Framing 
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